From: Nancy Bozzato

To: Holly Willford; Curtis Thompson
Subject: FW: File No. A12/2021P: 414 Welland Road, Pelham Committee of Adjustment Notice of Public Hearing
Date: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 10:52:56 AM

From: Tim Nohor-

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 9:37 AM

To: Nancy Bozzato <NBozzato@pelham.ca>

Subject: File No. A12/2021P: 414 Welland Road, Pelham Committee of Adjustment Notice of Public
Hearing

19 January 2021

Nancy J. Bozzato
Town Clerk/Secretary-Treasurer

Good morning Nancy,

Subject: File No. A12/2021P: 414 Welland Road, Pelham Committee of Adjustment Notice of Public
Hearing

Thank you for the above Notice which we appreciate receiving.
We have no objections to the proposed application for the described minor variance.
Sincerely,

Janet & Tim Nohara
- Effingham St., Pelham



